
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 4 Learning Letter 
Friday 9th October 2020 

Edition No. 3 

Coming soon: 

One more week of Place Value in maths followed by addition and subtraction. 

In English, the children will begin their planning and writing for their own version of 

Wind in the Willows. 

 

Wind in the Willows 

RIVER WALK 

NEW DATE Thursday 15th October 

We will be going on a river walk to sketch the river and natural surroundings. These 

will then be used in art where we will be utilising materials for a collage/watercolour.  

(WEATHER PERMITTING) 

To be able to continue our outdoor learning experiences that the children fully embrace, we would 

like them to have a named pair of wellingtons in school – in a plastic bag to go on to their pegs. 

This will ensure that all of the wonderful outdoor opportunities can carry on. 

What are we up to? 

 We are now at the final stage of our Wind in the Willows adventure – writing our own 

version. This is either in a story board format or as an A4 book. We have edited and 

improved and are now budding authors and illustrators in our own right. 

 Following on from Place Value, we have now entered the world of addition and subtraction 

up to 4-digit numbers with multiple exchanges. 

 In preparation for our river walk, we will be addressing the importance of water safety. 

 We are currently learning colours and numbers. 

 

 

 
Spellzone is now up and running. All children 

can access using their normal log in details. Go 

on to ‘My School List’ to find the spelling focus 

linked to spelling strip in your reading diary. 

Complete 2-3 activities each week. 

E.g. Au1 Week 3/’ssion’  

https://www.spellzone.com/ 

This is now a weekly homework. 

 

SO PROUD! 

We just wanted to commend the children for 

their efforts since we returned. It is lovely to see 

them playing, laughing and most importantly 

working very hard. They have adapted well to all 

of the changes now in place. 

Well done to everyone! 

 

Reading Books/Diaries. 

It is important that the children arrive 

every day with their reading book & diary.  

HOMEWORK 

This Friday 9th October, the new task will 

be uploaded to TEAMS and the children 

can submit their finished homework on 

the site. 

Due date is 14.10.20 

 
All children need to be accessing TTRS 

on a regular basis. All assignments are 

linked specifically to their individual 

times tables requirements and are 

checked daily. 

Individual School Photos 
On Thursday 15th October Geoff, our wonderful school photographer from Lawrence Godfrey, 

will be coming to take individual school photographs of the children at our Brockham site.  
Unfortunately, this year we will not be able to provide the opportunity for sibling photographs.  

https://www.lawrencegodfrey.co.uk 

 

https://www.spellzone.com/
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